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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO 
THE POLL RESULTS OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

HELD ON JUNE 9, 2022

Reference is made to the announcement of Strawbear Entertainment Group (the “Company”) 
dated June 9, 2022 in relation to the poll results of the annual general meeting held on June 
9, 2022 (the “Poll Results Announcement”). Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used 
herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Poll Results Announcement.

The Company would like to provide further information relating to the attendance record of 
the Directors at the AGM:

– Mr. Wang Xiaohui and Ms. Liu Fan were unable to attend the AGM due to other 
business engagements.

Save as disclosed above, all other information as set out in the Poll Results Announcement 
remains unchanged.

By order of the Board
Strawbear Entertainment Group

Liu Xiaofeng
Chairman

Nanjing, China, June 15, 2022
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